
 

 

Advertisement for Consultancy Contract 

 

The Norwegian Refugee Council (NRC) is looking for a consultant for a study on 

regional mechanisms to respond to displacement in the Afghanistan regional context.  

Interested applicants are kindly requested to submit their Letter of Intent no later than 

13:00 on Sunday, October 12, 2025, with the subject line Study on Regional 

Mechanisms to Respond to Displacement in the Afghanistan  No. 

PR/2025/10/2/EurAsia/Advocacy, to the following email address: 

IR.Logistics@nrc.no to receive required documents along with additional & further 

information. 
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